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Press Release 
 

On April 5, 2017, national stakeholders of the Open Government Georgia met with the Open Government 
Partnership (OGP) Support Unit Deputy Director Mr. Joe Powel and Director for Civil Society Engagement 
Mr. Paul Maassen. 
 
The meeting was organised by the co-chairs of the Open Government Georgia Forum – the Ministry of 
Justice of Georgia and Institute for Development of Freedom of Information (IDFI), in cooperation with the 
Parliament of Georgia and with support from the European Union (EU) and United Nations Development 
Programme (UNDP).  
 
The workshop was to discuss Georgia’s vision, plans and expectations as the country assumes the 
chairmanship of the Open Government Partnership (OGP) Steering Committee in October 2017.  
 
The meeting brought together key stakeholders involved in the OGP process in Georgia, including the 
Government of Georgia, Parliament of Georgia, Tbilisi City Hall, civil society and international organizations.  
The event opened with welcoming remarks from Aleksandre Baramidze, Acting Minister of Justice of Georgia, 
and Irina Pruidze, Chairperson of the Permanent Parliamentary Council on Open and Transparent 
Governance.  
 
Nina Khatiskatsi, Deputy Mayor of Tbilisi, and Nino Lomjaria, First Deputy Auditor General, spoke of specific 
areas related to the OGP process. 
 
This was followed by a discussion on strategic priorities for the chair year led by Joe Powel and Paul Maassen, 
which focused on good practices from the previous OGP chairs and the role of civil society in this process. 
The discussions were moderated by – Zurab Sanikidze, Head of the Analytical Department of the Ministry of 
Justice, and Giorgi Kldiashvili, Director of the Institute for Development of Freedom of Information (IDFI).  
 
 
 
 



 
 
   
Georgia joined OGP in September 2011. Since then, the Georgian Government together with civil society 
organizations has implemented a number of initiatives to promote transparency, empower citizens, and 
combat corruption with the overall goal of strengthening good governance in the country. In April 2015, the 
Parliament of Georgia endorsed a Declaration on Parliamentary Openness and Memorandum with 
international and non-governmental organizations, thus making Georgia the first country in the region to 
promote legislative openness. 
 
In May 2016, Georgia, together with France, became a Co-Chair of the OGP Steering Committee, an executive, 
decision-making body which develops, promotes and safeguards the values and principles of OGP as well as 
establishes ideas, policies and rules of the partnership and oversees its functioning. The Steering Committee 
consists of 22 members - 11 from government and 11 from civil society. As of October 2017, Georgia will 
assume the Open Government Partnership (OGP) chairmanship for a year. 
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